Checkout the new website www.saintvitalparish.com

Mass Intentions - September 17th & 19th − **†** Tom Rance

<u>Children's Liturgy</u>, held at the 11:00 AM Mass will need more teachers in order to continue its program. If your child attends or would like to attend Children's Liturgy, you may consider volunteering once a month to teach. Training and lessons are provided. All volunteers will be required to have a Police Information Check and an Intervention Record Check.

Please contact Irma Jean Campbell for more information, 780 737-7989.

The Knights of Columbus Our Lady of the Hill Council is sponsoring a **Blood Drive** on Thursday, **September 26**th at **Eaglemont Christian Church** (5002-62 Street) from 3:00 - 8:00 p.m.

PANCAKE BREAKFAST – Sunday, September 22nd after the 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. Masses.

The **11am** choir is looking for you! Please consider joining us at **choir practice**, **Thursday evenings at 7pm**. This is a great opportunity to use your God given talents, help your parish and meet new people. If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Kris Bujold at 780-929-5811. No degree needed, just willing heart, hand and voice!

Calling All Moms! Learn more about your faith, strengthen your family, and spend time with friends! **St. Vital morning Familia** meets twice a month and follows a group study based on the Catholic Catechism and Church teaching. Kids welcome! Information meeting on Tuesday, September 17, 2013, 9:00 a.m. at 5412 - 44 Ave, Beaumont. If you have any questions call Maryann at 780-929-6530 or shaw850@shaw.ca.

GREETERS' MINISTRY - Greeters (without e-mail) for the 5:00 p.m. Saturday Mass and the 11:00 a.m. Sunday Mass are asked to pick up their schedule for September, 2013 through November, 2013 at the back of the church.

We are always in need of additional parishioners who would be willing to help with this important ministry. It would involve at most only one Sunday every 6 weeks or so from September through June. If you would like to join this ministry please sign up at the back of the church or call Paul Weisenberger at 929-5150.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR - St. Vital Parish's Snowflake Bazaar has been scheduled for Saturday, November 2nd from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. It will feature:

CRAFTS - GRANNY'S ATTIC - BAKED GOODS - LUNCHEON (including a traditional peasoup!) - CHRISTMAS GIFT IDEAS - BARGAINS GALORE!

Mark your calendars now and plan to participate! Three 'working bee' days are planned for anyone who can spare a few hours to assist.

Please <u>join us</u> on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>September 25th</u>, <u>in the Church basement from 9 am till Noon OR 1 pm till 4 pm</u> to organize & prepare some sewn goods. Items that would be required to bring are: scissors, pins, pin cushion, iron & ironing board. Bring what you can, one item, all items, or simply join us to assist in any way you can.

Contact Carmen @ 780-929-8320 if you require additional information OR if you are considering donating sewn item(s) for the Bazaar and would like to learn more about our work bees, etc.....

BECOMING A CATHOLIC/RCIA - This is a process of welcoming those people, 16 years of age or older, who may wish to explore baptism as an adult, complete the initiation as Catholics through the sacraments of confirmation and Eucharist, or having been baptized in another Christian tradition and wish to be received into full communion with the Church.

Please contact Theresa Robinson at 780-231-4196 for more info.

<u>BIBLE STUDY</u> begins a new season. An information meeting will be held on **Wednesday**, **September 18th at 7:30 p.m**. in the small meeting room.

Called to ProtectTM

Any ministry volunteers who have not received the required Called to Protect workshop training, are invited to attend at the Pastoral & Administration Offices, 8421-101 Avenue, on **Saturday, September 28 at 1 p.m.** Pre-registration is required. For more information, contact Natalie at 780-469-1010 ext. 2248

St. Vital CWL is inviting all the ladies of the parish to join us at our start up meeting on Tues. Sept. 24th, 7 p.m. in the basement of the church.

We are waiting for you with open arms! You can join us any 4th Tues. of the month during the year but we would love to start the year off right with all our members attending to find out what our plans are for the upcoming year. Come and find out how you can be actively involved in our parish, and have a voice in important topics at the provincial and federal level if you care to. Informative, educational, purposeful and fun! Call Jo-Anne for more information 780-929-8368.

9th Annual Mayor's Prayer Breakfast, Saturday, September 21st, 2013.

Keynote speaker: Charles Roberts, Executive Director of <u>Live Different</u>, a Canadian charity dedicated to embracing and promoting a lifestyle that cares for people, not "stuff."

Coloniale Golf and Country Club

8:30-10:30 a.m. Doors open at 8:00 Tickets available at the Town Office \$15 RSVP by Sept 12 to Zinnie at 780-929-1352 or admin@town.beaumont.ab.ca

Donation envelopes for the Development and Peace Collection for Syria are available at the back of the church.